
Notice of Meeting 
BOARD OF TECHNICAL PROFESSIONS MEETING  

(ORIGINALLY SCHEDULED FOR MARCH) 
 
The South Dakota Board of Technical Professions meeting was postponed due to technical 
difficulties and will be held on Friday, May 29, 2020, beginning at 8:30 a.m. (MDT) via 
teleconference.  

To participate in the meeting via telephone, please use the call-in number 1-224-501-3412             
and access code 956-104-093. You may also join the meeting from your computer, tablet or 
smartphone at https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/956104093  

Questions about the meeting may be directed to Kathryn Patterson, Executive Director, at 
605.394.2510 or email at Kathryn.Patterson@state.sd.us.  
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